PCF: Notice of VSDC on cancellation of record date (January 30, 2024)
On February 07, 2024, Vietnam Securities Depository and Clearing Corporation - Ho Chi Minh City Branch announced Official Dispatch No. 924/CNVSDC-DK.NV on cancellation of record date - securities code: PCF as follows:
Cancel the record date of January 30, 2024 to exercise the rights of organizing the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 according to Notice No. 40/TB-CNVSDC dated January 12, 2024 of VSDC - Ho Chi Minh City Branch.
Reason: Due to the long Lunar New Year break, the Company does not have enough time to organize the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2024 according to regulations as announced by the Company.
VSDC - Ho Chi Minh City Branch notifies depository members to know and notifies investors depositing PCF shares at depository members.

